
 
 

MEMBERSHIP CARDS 
Requirement to show to obtain discount 

 
In previous years the club have not enforced the showing of membership cards to obtain discounted 
drinks at the bar.  This has meant that there bar staff were unable to identify who was eligible for 
discount, in effect meaning that everyone got it, hence penalising qualifying members. 
In line with the new policy ‘passed’ at the 2018 AGM we will now be enforcing the showing of 
membership cards to obtain discount at the bar.  Existing cards will be blocked then revalidated 
when your renewal is paid (Patrons and other members on standing order payment will 
automatically be revalidated).  
 
If you have misplaced your card then a new card can be obtained from behind the bar.  We will have 
to charge a replacement fee of £1 for these new card to cover the replacement cost. 
 
Entitlement to cards and the associated bar discount is related to the membership paid and covers 
the following class of membership: 

● Patron 
● Senior Player 
● Student (18+) 
● Social member 
● Volunteer member 

 
The card can be used in two ways, you can ‘add money‘ to the card with card and then present the 
card when you purchase your discounted drinks, at which time the balance will be debited from your 
card.  Alternatively, present your card with the appropriate cash at the time off purchase to get your 
discounted drinks. 
 
The club understands that there will be a transition period so will try to accommodate people who 
‘forget’ their cards by manually checking their membership, however this will end at the start of 
October.  At busy times during this transition period (straight after a game), we reserve the right to 
charge full price to people who do not present their card and their membership status is not 
known,if the staff are too busy dealing with a packed bar.  
 
If you are a member then this will have no financial effect on you other than you have to remember 
to put your card in your wallet/pocket. 
 

Please remember 
If you do not have your card with you, it is your fault not the server’s so please do not moan at them, 

they will always try to help where possible. If you have an issue please raise it with a committee 
member and not with the server. 
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